NOTES ON CAASP MEETING, Thursday, March 15, 2018
REACH, West Hartford
Present: Rob Melillo (presiding), Bill Scalise, Corinne Byrne, Wayne Theriault and Carol Wilkas
1. Treasurer’s Report:  The checking account balance is $1143.60. Please check if your district has paid for the November PD. There are some outstanding bills. Current membership is Farmington, Southington, Danbury, Newtown, Killingly, and Bristol. We have three paid individual memberships, Vicki Gustavson, Paul Geary (Woodland) and Liam Callahan.
2. Secretary’s Report:  February notes accepted.
3. Group Discussion:  We looked at the possibility of having a rap-up session on google classroom at the last meeting of the year to share ideas of how it was used throughout the school year in your program. Maybe a teacher workshop (Microsoft/Apple). Also, Rob would like to partner with CAS for a speaker for Next years PDD. Maybe get some in for a discussion at the first meeting of the year and promote the PDD.
4. STARS:  Meetings for STARS are Friday March 16 at REACH in West Hartford 10am to 12 noon and Thursday April 5 in Southington again 10 am to 12 noon. The March 16 meeting will begin with ice-breakers for the group and then work on the conference theme. The date for the STARS Celebration conference is Friday May 18 at Lincoln College of New England in Southington. Rob will take care of the registration and scheduling this year. Bill reminded the group that we need to recruit judges for the conference now.
5. Alternative education COP:  The SDE and CAS have been hosting Community of Practice meetings about issues in Alternative Education including chronic absenteeism resources. Upcoming meeting is April 19. All are welcome to participate but you must register in advance. Meetings are held at CAS in Cheshire.
6. Alternative Schools Committee :  The ASC will meet again on April 3 in Hartford. Rob and Bill will try to attend. This meeting is to use best practices to insure the educational process is continued in suspensions and expulsions.
Upcoming Meetings: May 3, 2018 will be the next meeting at Lincoln College of New England. The year end meeting will be in June. If you would like to host a meeting please contact Rob melilr@danbury.k12.ct.us
